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HIGHLIGHTS 
SEPTEMBER 2021 

UPCOMING AND ONGOING 
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Tue Aug 31 — First day of School! Grade 1 –5 Last names A—M 

                        (Kindergarten & EEP as per mailed/emailed schedule) 

Wed Sep 1 — First day of School!  Grade 1—5 Last names N—Z  

                       (Kindergarten & EEP as per mailed/emailed schedule)           

Mon Sep 6 — Labour Day (No School) 

Tue Sep 21 — School Council meeting, 6:30pm on TEAMS 

Tue Sep 28 — Terry Fox run 

Wed Sep 29 — Picture Day 

Thu Sep 30 — National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (No School) 

To be rescheduled — Picture Day for Tue/Thu Kindergarten only 
 

Mon Oct 4 — Orange Shirt Day  

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/

newsletter  

for information about: 
 

• Orange Shirt Day gear on School 

Cash Online! 

• 2021 Indoor Soccer Registrations 

• Tips for Packing Lunches 
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Hello, and welcome back to another school year!  

School Council serves as a platform to connect with 
fellow Lakeview parents, provide valuable input into 
your child’s education, and learn how you can be 
more involved in the school community. All parents/
guardians of Lakeview students are encouraged to 
attend these meetings.  

Our meetings typically take place on the third 
Tuesday of each month, at 6:30 pm. At this time we 
won't be able to hold in-person meetings, so we will 
meet on TEAMS. The first meeting will be on 
Tuesday, September 21. Please watch for an 
emailed meeting invitation closer to the meeting 
date.  

This meeting will include an election of the School 
Council Executive Committee, and we look forward 
to meeting the families of Lakeview. 

 

 

Welcome to a new school year!  We’re so happy you’re here.  A 
special welcome, too, to those who are new to our school 
community. Whether you’re new to Lethbridge or new to 
Lakeview, welcome. We hope you feel like this is your school from day 
one and we hope you love the beautiful playground 
and outdoor spaces that make this school extra special.  

This is my first year at Lakeview Elementary School and I’m thrilled to 
be your principal. I have experience as a classroom teacher, literacy 
specialist and most recently, as the principal of Sunnyside School for 
seven years.  I love elementary school and all the opportunities I have 
as an educator to help children fall in love with learning.  I am 
passionate about building an inclusive and 
equitable school culture where all children can thrive, and I can’t wait 
to build on the tremendous work already started by the talented staff 
and students at Lakeview Elementary.  

On a personal note, my husband and I have two teenage boys and 
spend lots of time at the pool and ice rinks year-round cheering them 
on.  When we’re not there, we like to spend time in the mountains. 

I am looking forward to getting to know everyone in the coming days 
and weeks. Please feel free to reach out anytime, especially if there’s 
anything I can do to make your Lakeview experience better.   

     Mrs. Connie Adserballe, Principal 

COVID Re-Entry Plan 

Please ensure 

your child’s 

lunch has a 

spoon/fork 

included if they 

need one!  

FROM THE OFFICE 

Please familiarize yourself with the School Division’s 

Re-Entry Plan.  Please ensure your child has a mask as 

they are required in common areas and while 

entering and exiting the building.  We also support 

students who wish to wear masks in classrooms.  
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